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MEMORANDUM

June 8, 2022

FOR

THRU

The Director
Forest Management Bureau (FMB)
DENR Visayas Avenue 
Diliman 1100, Quezon City

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR-IVB MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT SPECIAL ORDER NO. 2022-367 AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT 
OF THE ENHANCED NATIONAL GREENING PROGRAM (ENGP) 
EXTENSION OFFICERS ORIENTATION AND CAPACITY 
BUILDING FOR CY 2022

This pertains to DENR Special Order (SO) No. 2022-367 dated May 18, 2022 re: above cited 
subject. Please be informed that Project Monitoring and Evaluation Officers (PMEOs) and Extension 
Officers (EOs) from PENRO Palawan and CENRO Coron under MIMAROPA Region were not included 
in the above-mentioned SO. Listed below are the names of the PMEOs and EOs for addendum, to wit.

PENRO Palawan

1. Helen Grace A. Rodriguez
2. Edelyn T. Loren
3. Paul Cedric Moreno

CENRO Coron, Palawan

1. Marydel Llanillo
2. Dexter Edonga

For information and approval.

‘For the PENRO’

^j^uvnyClSang
.iSiStip^ising ECOMS/Chief TSD 

Officer-In-Charge

NGP Memo: 22-06-0111 
DTP: 2022-4385 
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